‘Education is the most powerful weapon to change the World.’ Nelson Mandela

‘When you know better you do better.’ Maya Angelou
Rush Green Primary School
Dagenham Road
ROMFORD, Essex RM7 0TL

Tele: 020 8270 4940
Email: office.rushgreen@bdcs.org.uk
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             ‘Strive to Succeed’


11 January 2016

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents,

Here are the dates for our Spring Term Events. We hope you will be able to join in with most of them.

Tuesday 19th January:      Bedtime Stories
                                          Morning and Afternoon Nursery children 5.00-5.30pm.
                                          Mums or Dads are invited to come back to nursery for a   
                                          bedtime story. 
                                          Dress code for children: Pyjamas and dressing gowns.
                                          Please bring: Teddy bears
                               More details to follow.
                 
Wednesday 20th                Nursery Lending Library Meeting
January:                            Morning: 11.15am                  Afternoon: 2.45pm 
                                          Come and collect your children ten minutes early so we
                                          can introduce our new nursery lending library to you. 
                                          Afternoon Nursery will finish early by 3.00pm so parents 
                                          can collect brothers and sisters on time.

Wednesday 2nd                Ladies Day 
March:                               Morning: 10.45-11.30am        Afternoon:  2.15-3.00pm
                                          Mums, Aunties and Grannies will be invited to come and 
                                          spend time seeing how your children learn. 
                                          More details to follow. 

Week commencing           Easter Bonnet Parade
21 March:                          Parents are invited to come and see the children show 
                                          their hats in our Easter Bonnet Parade in the Nursery 
                                          Garden.
                                          Date to be confirmed.

                                  
We are looking forward to enjoying these events with you.
Posters with more details will be displayed on the Nursery Parents’ Noticeboard in the nursery cloakroom.

Thank you as always for your support. We could not do any of these things without you.

THE NURSERY TEAM
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